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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committees 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Planner III 

DATE:  November 23, 2020 

RE: 20TP041 – 2021-2024 Transportation Improvement Program 
Amendment #21-001 

The South Dakota Department of Transportation has identified that the Anamosa Street 
Structure over Interstate 190 has a low load rating with no practical solution to strengthen 
the structure. The original project specified a pavement overlay in 2023, and has been 
modified to a complete structure replacement in 2027. 

Project Category / Description 
Project 

Year 
Original 

Cost 
Revised 

Cost (m) 
Net 

Change 

Interstate Maintenance 

52.00 IM 1902(67)0-065K-I190N- I190-Anamosa Street Structure 
over I190-LDSC Overlay 

87.90 IM 1902(67)0-065K-I190N- I190-Anamosa Street Structure 
over I190-Replace Str Bridge, Approach Grading 

2023 

2027 

$0.482 

$0.000 

$0.000 

$4.494 

-$0.482 

+4.494

Total Change to Category 
(Millions)

+$4.012 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approving the 2021-2024 
Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #21-001. 
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